

Come play BINGO with us!

The HTS Student Council is sponsoring a BINGO night for all <u>3rd</u>, <u>4th</u>, <u>and 5th grade students</u> at Holland Township School!

When: Friday, January 24th, 2025 from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.

Where: HTS Auditorium

Cost: \$5

Prizes will be awarded to the winners!

Popcorn and water will be provided for each student.

Pre registration is required. Please fill out the permission slip below and return it to school with a <u>\$5 payment by Friday</u>, <u>January 17th</u>.

Please contact Ryan Pfenning (rpfen@hollandschool.org) x6229 or Jen Leap (jleap@hollandschool.org) x6317 with any questions!

HOLLAND TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

Mrs. Stephanie Snyder, Superintendent Mrs. Susan Wardell, Principal/Curriculum & 504 Coordinator 908-995-2401 www.hollandschool.org

BINGO NIGHT PERMISSION SLIP 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Holland Township Student Council is hosting a BINGO night on Friday, January 24th, 2025 from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. All 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade students are invited to attend.

The cost of the event is \$5 per child. A drink and snack will be provided.

Please fill out the information below and send the permission slip back with payment by Friday, January 17th. Staff chaperones and Student Council members will be present at this event. Thank you for supporting our Student Council!

Sincerely,	
Ryan Pfenning & Jen Leap Student Council Advisors	
BINGO Night Permission Slip	
Please return this portion of the form by Friday, January 17th.	
I give permission for my child to attend the Student Council BINGO Night on Friday, January 24th, 2025 from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.	
Student Name:	Grade:
Parent Signature:	
Contact Phone Number:	-
Allergies:	